
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Deardoff, Amy
Cc: Davis, Donnally
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1488828618297
Date: Monday, March 06, 2017 1:39:38 PM

Comment on C&H.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 1:32 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1488828618297

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: anneelittell@yahoo.com
Name: Annee Littell
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 517 E. Johnson St.
City: Fayetteville
State: AR
Zip: 72701-3510
Phone Number: (479) 521-2164
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1488828618297
Date: 3/6/2017
Time: 1:27:59 PM

Questions Comments:

I would like to request that the ADEQ deny a Regulation 5 permit to the C & H hog farm which is
located near the Buffalo River.  I believe that the karst topography which is underlying most of this area
is reason enough for not allowing such an establishment to be permitted.  The Buffalo National River is
a gem for Arkansas and we cannot afford to permit anything that could affect the water quality of this
river and its tributaries.  Thank you for your consideration.
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